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There have been some changes in the distribution for the Notes on EMP and Related 
Subjects. Prof. Dr. Dr.-Ing. E.h. Carl E. Baum has retired from the Air Force Research 
Laboratory, and is now a distinguished research professor at: 
 

The University of New Mexico 
Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering 
MSC01 1100 
1 University of New Mexico 
Albuquerque, NM 87131-0001       U.S.A. 
phone     +1 (505) 277-0246 
fax    +1 (505) 277-1439 
e-mail    carl.e.baum@ieee.org 
   or         cebaum@ece.unm.edu 

 
or through his assistant, Charles Reuben, for note requests, address changes, etc. at 
 

phone +1 (505) 277-1082 
email shawnee@unm.edu 
 

The CDs of Collected Notes (Sensor and Simulation Notes 1-422, Interaction Notes 1-
568, and Miscellaneous Notes) are still available. Please contact Charles Reuben. 
 
We hope to eventually convert the Note distribution to electronic form. For this purpose 
we need to make a list of e-mail addresses. We would appreciate it if recipients would 
furnish this information to Charles along with the current address on the mailing label. 


